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Student of the Month

Elizabeth H. 
Great Job! 
Dear Parents/legal guardian, 
	Fall is here! This will be an exciting month for students. As Halloween approaches, we will be preparing for our annual Fall Festival. This year, Kindergarten classes will be in charge of the candy apple booth. Donations and volunteers are greatly appreciated. Please email me if you would like to participate. 


October Birthdays!

Ben W. October 12th

Sararh S. October 18th

Lilly C. October 30th

Pumpkin Hollow Field Trip

The annual Kindergarten Pumpkin Hollow will be October 22nd. Permission slips will be sent home the first Friday of the month and must be returned by October 18th! If you wish to attend, please note in the space provided. Lunch will be provided for your child at Pumpkin Hollow, but we ask that you provide $5 for the gift shop. 


Trunk or Treat

When: Halloween Night
7 pm - 9pm
Where: Elementary Gym Parking Lot

Wear your costumes!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Costumes must follow school dress code.

Mrs. Whitaker | amber.moore1@smail.astate.edu |
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